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Dear Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest,

Please accept my comments on the 2022 IDFG Sheep Collaring Project (Salmon and Red River Ranger
Districts).

I find it hard to believe that the Forest Service of Pinchot and Leopold (among many, many others) does not
understand the meaning of Wilderness. Allowing Idaho to pursue and capture bighorn sheep in Gospel Hump
and Frank Church-River of No Return Wildernesses is just plain wrong. Wrong and illegal. What on earth are you
thinking?

There is no decent science behind this. Only stress on the sheep.

The use of helicopters in Wilderness is prohibited by the Wilderness Act AND your own regulations.
Wilderness is just that. This project does nothing, absolutely nothing, to further management of Wilderness.
Reject this 'toys for boys' project.

Sincerely,

Marc Fleisher

2444 Blaine Rd

Moscow, ID 83843
208-301-4527



